“A man never stands as tall as when he kneels to help a child”
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NEWS IN BRIEF:

HOME GARDEN INITIATIVE

The home garden initiative has been a success. In April, ACF provided
vegetable plants, seeds, and garden accessories to 80 families in the
Mankulam area as a pilot scheme. This encouraged families to engage
themselves with organic gardening, yielding and provided vegetables
during the lockdown which resulted from the second wave of Covid in Sri
Lanka. With this success, we will extend this initiative to other areas and
to our homes in phases.

TROMSO MARATHON

Our first fundraising event outside UK has been a huge success. Our ACF
friends from Norway — Velmurugu Puvanendran, Erik Burgerhout, Kugan
Velayutham- ran the Tromso, Norway’s Midnight Marathon on Saturday
19th June. Together with your support the runners raised over £3,500. A
fantastic effort — thank you to the runners and all those who have
supported.

COVID RELIEF

We have been continuing with the COVID relief ration packs and with the
help of our partners have distributed almost 600 ration packs to date. As
lock-down starts to ease in Sri Lanka this appeal will no longer be active.
We thank you for your generous contributions that have fed many families
in these extraordinary times.

SPECIAL MEALS

Our Special Meals initiative has been hugely popular over the last year. If you
want to arrange a special meal for our children, or assist with other initiatives,
then do get in touch.

SUPPORTING SCHOOL CHILDREN

School starter packs are still being delivered to children supported through
the Mankulam Foster Care centre every year. The school starter packs consist
of a school bag; exercise books, mathematics box, writing aids, drawing book
and colour chalk, and snacks.

With COVID still disrupting schools and attendance is still low due to many
reasons, so we have decided to provide the Destitute Welfare Fund with a
brand-new laptop to enable as many children as possible who do not have
access to a computer to follow school on-line lessons from the DWF premises.

ACF are always in need of more sponsors to assist more children in need
TO SPONSOR A CHILD PLEASE CLICK HERE: Sponsor a child OR contact a member of the team

For further information, please contact one of our committee members at:
Arobanam Children Fund, 29 Helmsdale Road, London, SW16 5UT, E-mail: arobanamchildrenfund@gmail.com
Together We Can Make A Difference
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https://arobanam.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/Arobanam-Sponsorship-Scheme_3.pdf

Destitue Welfare Fund Workshops

In May we held our first workshop with Annai lllam in Mannar. A primary school teacher based in Paris, Raje,
led the workshop and funded all the materials required for the workshop. The children interacted well, the
activities were very varied and were well received by the children. Based on the success and positive feedback
of this workshop, we have since held three more at the same home. Famous musicians from Sri Lanka
entertained the children and children from Europe conducted quiz sessions in English.

In May and June some of the children from the Annai lllam took part in a Variety Performance; and some
children from Bharathy Illlam joined. It was an enjoyable experience for all and we are pleased that this event
was able to go ahead as planned. We thank the sponsors and supporters who made this into a success.

These workshops have provided us with the
opportunity to have direct contact with the
children and have been very rewarding for
us to see first-hand. Moving forward, we
feel that these workshops are extremely
valuable and worth the investment and
so we will be looking for funding to run
the sessions. Funding will cover any
technology, snacks, and other materials
required to run the workshop.

SRR SRR S

Bharathy lllam Workshops

In July we conducted similar workshops with Bharathy Illam in Mullaitivu. Bharathy lllam has 109 resident

children. In order to effectively engage with all children, two more workshops will be held on Saturday 14
August 2021.

ACF are always in need of more sponsors to assist more children in need
TO SPONSOR A CHILD PLEASE CLICK HERE: Sponsor a child OR contact a member of the team

For further information, please contact one of our committee members at:
Arobanam Children Fund, 29 Helmsdale Road, London, SW16 5UT, E-mail: arobanamchildrenfund@gmail.com
Together We Can Make A Difference
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ACF PARTNER CONFERENCE - 26TH APRIL 2021

On April 26th 2021, ACF held its first partner conference. The purpose of this conference was to
promote two-way understanding between the ACF committee and its partner organisations.

With the view of engaging all participants the conference was conducted in Tamil.

The organisations and special speakers present at this event were:

ACF committee members — UK & Sri Lanka

Arobanam Boys Home — Kilinochchi, Sri Lanka

Association to Empower the Special Needs Children (ASSETS) — Kilinochchi, Sri Lanka
Bharathy Illlam — Mullaitivu, Sri Lanka

Child Development Initiative — Vavuniya, Sri Lanka

Destitute Welfare Fund — Mannar, Sri Lanka

Good Shepherd Convent — Mankulam, Sri Lanka

Sivapoomi Trust — Kilinochchi, Sri Lanka

Society for People’s Action for Change & Education (SPACE) — Tamil Nadu, India
Vinothan — Lawyer in Sri Lanka (a student who was nurtured through the ACF Sponsorship Scheme, and
the first to receive university assistance through ACF)

The conference proved to be very valuable to all present, in that, project leaders were able to put faces
to their counterparts for the first time, and this encouraged friendly and less formal participation from
everyone. Among themselves, the project managers were able to learn about the experiences and
varied capabilities that were sustaining the progress of each other’s respective organisations and, in
turn, led to several requests for support from one another. It is especially heartening to discover that,
with just this first conference, new bonds of support are being made.

It is ACF’s intention to hold similar conferences of this format, in the future, to encourage more new
bonds and further develop existing ones. There is a need to grow mutual understanding of the needs of
all the children and these needs are liable to change with the changing political climate in Sri Lanka.

For further information, please contact one of our committee members at:
Arobanam Children Fund, 29 Helmsdale Road, London, SW16 5UT, E-mail: arobanamchildrenfund@gmail.com
Together We Can Make A Difference



mailto:arobanamchildrenfund@gmail.com

&HEN6EVEU]T
o Cymuend Fmieu HISHUID 606w6TL 68T
05.08.2021

SleitL|emL_ufiy!

Sjauefy QUL 1S LiTeuenel OSTLjurer (paiGarbm Sblesmas

CaT@ymentT emEUTErD LITAUED STIERIOTS LITL FTeN60H6T L ULl L Hleneouled
OBHTMEVSHOBTLIL] 6UMEOUIHLOLILNGT 2 FHalu|L 6T Heval BL aUgSHemBEH6T SL LDOILIBILD
glppleneouled GHS FTwSHSHlen HH U Lenilwmenysend Fmbhs uTeuementullel(hhsh
mBOHTemeoICLF WYL TH zoom 6UGLILSB6T60 LMIGUBBIISBE (Wb oemern
GopeaTenngmbGHTS. slefllanid @Gy Chy O Leuemeniulsd LisvHImibeled © eiten
LOTERTOUTHEHDHE L6V aUGLILSH6T Bl Gupid CrriHdled Fev auGlidbsemen Haupall
GoueTigUIbHlene0 SHTewILILIL L .

Sl Fpslwenaleomer STl Faenmed GgHeaialereno, FnJhaHUTTHE Couswigul CxHemel,
Leiemen el ieudpmeldbs (puirg g Curaimeameal m&&H0HTameolICLS  epsvld
CFHTemevHHVa]  AUGLILGHH6T0 STRILILIL L ol. DouBenBdh HHHHL CBHTIH Lol 6u0T6
eweold allifleument, Ggefeumen ST FBHEHLGT Fnlgul LIWMEIIOLMB (LIQUILDTENSUWITED 6TLDG)
®eveull LTeTTemen & ehdb@ Wigdhdenieni Camfl elewenilighs Gurg GHemeuulet HTdhddHaenet
® aulbd SHMRIG6T 610dHEG @h LSHuwl wWigdhsemienenul 79,000 epum OUBILSHEHEG CUBBIGS
ShSHIH6T HBOUTH DIFH (PUPLILTEUMETUIED 2 6TeNl. LITL FTeneVH6T SUImIS
STDLISSTID DHHCHmeu B(HHHIHCBTERICL  E(HEHGLD.

gOleteiled zoom HeVUHGHIMTWTL 60H61T, @Fa|Chy CFHHW euGliysbse, ICT uTLID SBEGLD
LoTenTeuT B EhbETeT CHemeu, 610g HimieueT ChHemeuselT eleTLITOUBBIBEGLD L& SH6mT60]
SSFHweudwioms Cohemeulill (hdbosTeniCL SHUILCHT @h UTIHIHMBE DIMTSHSH
LeiTenens@phld Ll CUBISGIBTTH6T 6aiLm® LOd LB 6T DIBILISH(HEHTEMBTLD.

5)6)161160016001LD
&. L(HhBHTEUIBTHET (LPSTENLOWITEITT
D|60TeM6T  E)6L6VLD
9 L& @G6ITLD
LDGOTGOTITI] .
For further information, please contact one of our committee members at:

Arobanam Children Fund, 29 Helmsdale Road, London, SW16 5UT, E-mail: arobanamchildrenfund@gmail.com
Together We Can Make A Difference
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